From: nickjamesgardner@gmail.com on behalf of Nick Gardner
<ng@ngarchitect.com>

Sent: 24 August 2016 17:36

To: Healy, Conor

Subject: Re: 2016/3370/P Flat A 24 South Villas
Dear Conor,

Thank you for your email and I confirm agreement to the extension of time to issue the
decision notice.

Regards
Nick

N J Gardner

23a South Villas
Camden, London NW1 9BT

mobile 07495121131

N G Architect

On 23 August 2016 at 11:22, Healy, Conor <Conor.Healy@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi Nick

| have received confirmation from the Moderating officer that your decision notice for
Flat A 24 South Villas is ready to go. Is it possible to agree an extension of time so |
may get them to issue the Decision Notice?

Hope to hear from you soon.

Regards

Conor Healy

Planner,


http://ngarchitect.com/

BA (hons), MPLAN, MIPI.

Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 0207 974 4715
Web: camden.gov.uk

Floor 2

5 Pancras Square
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG
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Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.
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